



Kagawaran ng Edukasyon

REHIYON V (BIKOL)

TANGGAPANG PANSANGAY NG MGA PAARALAN NG CATANDUANES

20 May 2025

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 449 , s. 2025

ADDENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 409, s. 2025 RE: ADVISORY TO THE INVITATION OF BSP - CATANDUANES COUNCIL FOR SCOUTING ORIENTATION, SCHOOL COORDINATORS MEETING, AND LIVE-IN BASIC TRAINING COURSE FOR OUTFIT ADVISORS

To: OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisors

Secondary School Heads

ALS Teachers

All Others Concerned

- 1. In reference to the attached letter of the Council Scout Executive of BSP Catanduanes Council, Ms. Linda V. Loñosa, requesting for participation of secondary school & ALS teachers to attend the Live-In Basic Training Course for Outfit Advisors, all concerned are hereby informed that participation to this activity is on **VOLUNTARY BASIS**.
- 2. This Live-In Basic Training Course which was originally scheduled on May 16-18, 2025 will be rescheduled on **August 29-31, 2025** at **Virac Central Elementary School.**
- 3. A registration fee of **One Thousand and Six Hundred Pesos (Php1,600.00)** will be charged from each participant to defray expenses for the meals, handouts, certificates, etc. Registration fee and other expenses shall be charged to personal account.
- 4. For inquiries, you may contact **0951-178-4462** and **0938-649-2673**.
- 5. For information, guidance, and dissemination.

By Authority of the OIC-Schools Division Superintendent:

ATTY. NORLITO JR. P. AGUNDAY
Attorney IVI – Legal Officer

Officer-in-Charge







- San Roque, Virac, Catanduanes
- 052-8114036 / 09623505374
- catanduanes@deped.gov.ph
- www.depedrovcatanduanes.com/www.catanduanes.deped.gov.ph



Boy Scouts of the Philippines CATANDUANES COUNCIL Virac



The Schools Division Superintendent Division of Catanduanes Virac, Catanduanes

Thru: The BSP Coordinator SGOD

Madam:

The Schedule of BSP Basic Training Course Live in Training for Outfit Advisors Course on May 16-18, 2025 at Virac Central Elementary School is postponed, for the reason, did not reach the quota of 32 pax.

May I request for rescheduled the said Training Course on August 29-31, 2025 Friday to Sunday.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

LINDA V. LOÑOSA Council Scout Executive CECH S.C. FERIKO, CESO VI Asst. Schools Div Superintendent